MEMORANDUM

TO:

ALL HOUSE MEMBERS

FROM:

REPRESENTATIVE MATT BAKER

RE:

INTRODUCTION OF RESOLUTION – HONORING DR. MARAVENE LOSCHKE, PRESIDENT OF MANSFIELD

UNIVERSITY

DATE:

NOVEMBER 28, 2011

In the near future, I will introduce a resolution honoring Dr. Maravene Loeschke, President of Mansfield University for her dedicated years of service to the University and for her outstanding career in education.

If you would like to be a cosponsor, please contact my secretary Gina Strine via email at Gstrine@pahousegop.com.

Thank you

Matthew E. Baker State Representative 68th Legislative District